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EN010140 Helios Renewable Energy Project 

Date 13 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Helios Renewable Energy Project 
Procedural Deadline 2 – 13 January 2025 
Registration Identification number: 20050720 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 11th December (Rule 8 letter).  Please accept this response on behalf of 
North Yorkshire Council (the Authority). 
 
Comments on any additional information/submissions received by Deadline 1 
The Authority has no comments. 
 
Comments on the Applicant’s draft suggestions for site inspections 
The Authority has no comments. 
 
Local Impact Report 
Please find attached the Local Impact Report for North Yorkshire Council. 
 
Updated SoCG 
The applicant is engaging with the Authority on the SoCG with the view to submit an updated SoCG for 
Deadline 3.   
 
Updated PADs 
The PAD will be updated to reflect the updated SoCG and will be submitted for Deadline 3. 
 
Further information requested by the ExA 
Action Point 4 – Water Environment 
On further assessment the LLFA have not suggested any further clarity or amended wording to matters in 
the dDCO.  Please refer to the LIR for the LLFA position on the water environment. 
 
Action Point 17 – Ground nesting birds 
The applicant has not yet engaged with the Authority on these biodiversity matters, NYC remains open to 
discussing these issues with the applicant.  
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Action Point 20 – dCO 
The Authority is engaging with the applicant on the matters of concern/query within the dDCO.   
 
If you have any queries, please contact Lind Drake on the above details. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Linda Drake 
Principal Planning Officer 
North Yorkshire Council  
 


